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STAY HOME STAY SAFE 

We encourage you to stay home as much as possible. It is important 

that you are home safe, avoiding activities that can cause injury or risk 

visits to urgent care or emergency rooms - we need to do our part to 

conserve hospital space as much as possible. 

Please call the clinic at 360.459.5312 to schedule a telemedicine 

appointment or a visit. Note: COVID 19 status changes daily, keep an 

eye out for future updates.     

In support of the current Nisqually Tribe  

Resolution 28-2020 STAY AT HOME ORDER, the Nisqually Health 

Department is implementing telemedicine video conference calls 

and/or telephone calls with your Nisqually Health Department primary 

care providers to help maintain contact options during this time.   

Established Patients are encouraged to call 360.459.5312 for a video 

conference or telephone call with your medical provider:  

 MONDAY – FRIDAY 8:00AM to 5:00PM 

**Saturday and Sunday 10am-3pm Telephone Appointment with a 
Nisqually Health provider**  

NOTE: NO NEW PATIENTS AT THIS TIME 

 


